
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 17th MARCH 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 6W 98.6%! Well Done 

Whole school attendance for the week was 89.5%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 98.6% 

5SP 95.1% 

5YP 93.1% 

RM 92.7% 

3S 92.2% 

3C 91.4% 

4I 91.2% 

4B 89.7% 

1A 88.8% 

RC 88.3% 

6J 87.1% 

2G 82.8% 

2B 80.6% 

1D 80.5% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Tuesday 14th March - Road Safety Workshops & Roadside 

Wednesday 15th & Friday 17th March – Mother’s Day shop 

Monday 20th March – Class Photos 

Thursday 23rd March 10am – Rocksteady Concert 

Monday 27th March - Book Fair in school for the week. 

29th & 30th March – Year 3&4 Production 

Thursday 30th March 9.00am – Easter Service in Church 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

FASTING                                     

Next week with the start of Ramadan we are 

aware some children will want to fast. Children in 

Year 5 and 6 will be allowed to fast. Please sign 

the consent form on the letter coming home. May 

I wish you all a blessed and holy Ramadan.                 

 

STRIKE ACTION 

Unfortunately the unions and government 
have not been able to come to a resolution 
and unfortunately a further 2 more days of 

strikes are taking place next week on 
Wednesday, 15th and Thursday, 16th March. 
The classes that will be closed next week are: 

1A, 3C, 4B & 6J 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience 
caused. We will be sending work home again to 

ensure we reduce the impact to our children. 
 

  RSE CURRICULUM                

We have seen an increase in the number of 

parents asking about the content of our PHSE and 

RSE curriculum. On Monday 20th March at 9.00am 

we will be available to answer any questions and 

share the Year group outcomes with you.                     

We look forward to seeing you there.  

 
 

ROAD SAFETY                 
This week the Road Safety team will be in school 

to work with Year 3 on the Roadside to teach 

them key skills of keeping safe when crossing. All 

other classes will have an assembly or workshop.  

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Zakariya Khan 5SP for Amazing Maths!!  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

